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What Does  
CATA Do? 

As a membership organization, an 
important part of CATA's mission is 
to grow in membership, thereby 
providing the opportunity to  
participate to all who are  
interested.   
 
Regular meetings among migrant 
and farmworker members are held 
to plan activities in New Jersey, 
Pennsylvania, and Maryland.  Over 
the past several years, much of 
the energy and dedication of these 
councils has been focused on 
working towards immigration  
reform. 
 
In addition to the decisions made 
by these groups on what they want 
to work on, we regularly do a  
number of workshops in the  
community and on farm labor 
camps.  These workshops are on a 
number of topics, including: 
 
x Pesticides 
x Workers' Rights 
x Immigration 
x Organic Agriculture 
x HIV and Sexual Health 
 
And More! 

How Can I  
Contact CATA? 

New Jersey: 
1-800-989-2282 
856-881-2507 

4 South Delsea Drive 
Glassboro, NJ 08028 

Catanj@aol.com 
 

Pennsylvania: 
610-444-9696 
220 Birch St. 

Kennett Square, PA 19348 
catakennettsq@yahoo.com 

 
Maryland: 

410-572-5959 
229 W. Main St,  

2nd Floor Unit 2-100-01 
Salisbury, MD 21801 

The People United Will 
Never Be Defeated!  

“All human beings are born 
free and equal in dignity and 

rights…” - United Nations 



What is CATA? 

Our organization - CATA - The  
Farmworkers' Support Committee 
was founded by migrant  
farmworkers in Southern New  
Jersey in 1979.   
 
We are a membership  
organization open to all  
farmworker and immigrant men 
and women in the community 
who are interested in fighting 
for their rights.   
 
The mission of CATA is to educate 
workers about their rights and  
support them as they develop and 
exercise leadership skills in order to 
create a better life for themselves 
and their communities.   
 
CATA is an organization that  
believes workers can fight the  
injustices that they find in their 
places of work, in their homes, and 
in their communities.   

Who are We?  

CATA's membership is located in 
Southern New Jersey, Southeastern 
Pennsylvania, and in the area of 
Salisbury, Maryland.  Together, we 
work daily to confront the realities 
faced by immigrant workers and 
struggle to improve the conditions 
of our lives as a united collective. 

I'm Interested in  
Supporting CATA! 

Name: _________________________ 

Address: _______________________ 

_______________________________ 

Telephone:______________________ 

Email: _________________________ 

Here is my donation of: 

$25_____  $50_____  $75____    

$100_____  $250____  Other______ 
 
Check here if you would like to 
pledge to be a Sustainer and give  
annual recurring donations _______ 
 
You can mail your tax deductible 
checks payable to: “CATA”, P.O. Box 
510, Glassboro, NJ 08028 
 
If you prefer, you can donate online 
through our secure website:  
www.cata-farmworkers.org 
 
Check here if you would like to be 
added to our email list _______ 
 
Please email us at  
cata@cata-farmworkers.org if you 
are interested in volunteer or  
internship opportunities. 


